Wed 3/25/2015 3:41 PM

Mark Luttrell <prufrock@arctic.net>
Support for HB 137

To House Resources; Rep. David Talerico

All:

| fully support HB 137 which allows the non-consumptive users of wildlife the opportunity to pay for our privilege
and support ADFG wildlife diversity educational and conservation programs.

Excellent idea.

Mark Luttrell
Seward



